
Con Edison to Provide Update on Power Restoration in Northwest Queens

July 23, 2006
NEW YORK, July 23, 2006 - Con Edison Chairman and CEO Kevin Burke will provide an update on power restoration efforts in
northwest Queens today, July 23, at 4 p.m. at Con Edison headquarters, 4 Irving Place, 19th floor.

NOTE: There will also be a photo opportunity of the company's Emergency Command room.
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